
PUBLIC NOTICE PERTAINING T0
CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE OF THE

MADERA CEMETHRY DISTRICT

Please take notice that on February 22nd, 2022 at its Board of Trustees meeting

commencing at 5:30 p.in.,  at its offices at the Madera Cemetery, the Madera Cemetery

District will  hold  a public  hearing pertaining  to  a  Conflict  of Interest  Code  and  may

thereafter  adopt  said  code.    The  aforementioned  proposed  code  is  attached  hereto  as

Exhibit "A" and is hereby incorporated by reference.  Public written corment pertaining

to said Conflict of Interest Code may be submitted to the Madera Cemetery District up to

and including 5:30 p.in. on February 22nd, 2022, in care of District Manager, Belva Bare,

or may be delivered to or orally presented to the meeting on February 22nd, 20229 which

will commence at 5:30 p.in. at 1301 Roberts Ave, Madera, California.

Any  inquiries  about the proposed  Conflict of Interest  Code may be directed to

District Manager, Belva Bare at  1301  Roberts Ave, Madera, Califomia, by telephone at

(559) 674-8826.

Dated: TBr!.. ___I 3 i/|^iA.   C3a~_.         ___
Belva Bare, District Manager


